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Summer is here finally…and so is VBS

Miss Faith Freeman, 91years old, 
remembers taking her little kiddy to 
VBS as a child. She remembers 
attending both Corinth CoC in 
Woodleaf, NC and in later years at 
Broad Street CoC in Statesville, NC.

Why do we have VBS?  To spread the word of God! To engage members 
who may not otherwise be active in the congregation. There is a job for 
EVERYONE at VBS. Another reason is to provide an opportunity to bring 
friends, family, and the community into our building. We are happy to report 
that we had a lot of visitors from the community to attend our VBS this year.

Here is what we did. It might work for you: 3 day VBS Monday –
Wednesday, 9am to 12 noon. Finally on Wednesday evening a program was 
put on by the kids (of course their parents/grandparents attended). We ended 
with a hamburger/hotdog dinner. With a lot of older members, daytime worked 
well for us. Our kids like to see themselves in print!

Austen Braddy
from Withville, 

VA stayed with us 
that week to 
attend VBS 



Financial Statement May-June 2018

CONTRIBUTIONS for 2 Months
North Main Street CofC ............ 600.00
Highland Acres CofC .............. 400.00
Mr & Mrs Jerry Whitehead.......... 200.00
Abilene COC ..................... 200.00
Work Fund ...................... 850.00

DISTRIBUTIONS for 2 Months
Dull’s Support ..............1000.00

Your Workers Together in Christ,

Gary & Deborah Dull

Tri-City School of Preaching
LECTURESHIPS

Overseeing Eldership 
North Main Street Mocksville, NC

I continue to work with the Concord 
Church Road CoC in Stuart, VA alongside 
Tim Horton, who is helping in this effort.

At Broad Street CoC in Statesville, NC, I 
was privileged to speak in their adult class 
for VBS.

At North Main Brother Ryan McClannon
has stepped in to fill the pulpit on 
Sundays. It is always a pleasure to see 
someone you taught in Sunday School 
grow into this position. I am usually the 
Wednesday night teacher.

We have a Monday night class in Mocksville 
that will resume after Labor Day and the 
topic is TBA. 

SPEAKING OPPORTUNITIES

I was privileged to speak at the Tri-
City School of Preaching 
Lectureships  in June. My topic was 
‘Providing for Things Honest,’ 2 Cor. 
8:21. It was good to see old 
acquaintances that I had not seen in 
a while. I love speaking at the 
lectureship because, when you step 
behind that pulpit, it brings back so 
many memories of school. Pictured 
below (L to R) are Eddy Craft, 
myself, Eddy Braddy, and Ethan 
Tate.

Chelsea Holland (pictured far left), one of our young ladies 
from North Main, went with us to Stuart and taught a Bible 
marking class to our young ladies. Chelsea is doing good 
works for the Lord. She has been to the Camp at Bear 
Valley for girls and spends almost every week in the 
summer at Carolina Bible Camp. This fall she goes to 
college. Good luck, Chelsea! We will miss you!!!

We are Excited to Announce
We are again working on some mission 
trips.  Because of Deborah’s heart 
problems we have decided to stay a little 
closer to home so both St. Kitts & Nevis, 
and Cuba this coming winter. There will be 
more in the next news letter. Please keep 
these efforts in your prayers.


